
Alexandria Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes 
January 17, 2017 

 
 
 

� Members Present:  George Tuthill, Michael Broome and Robert Piehler 
� The meeting came to order at 6:00 p.m.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
� Meeting minutes from January 10, 2016 were approved. 

� Items Reviewed and Signed 
o Gravel Tax Warrant:  Joseph & Gina Morrison 
o Notice of Intent to Excavate:  Joseph & Gina Morrison 
o Household Hazardous Product Collection Program: 2017 Letter of Commitment 

� Department Heads/Commissions 
o Jeff Cantara, Road Agent 

� After expressing concerns that non-residents have been taking winter sand from the storage 
behind the old highway garage, Mr. Cantara requested approval to move the winter sand storage 
to a location that is video-recorded behind the municipal building; the Selectmen approved the 
request.  Sand will still be available at the Transfer Station as well. 

o Chief Donald Sullivan, Police Department 
� Chief Sullivan was present to provide an overview of services provide by the Alexandria Police 

Department.  Chief Sullivan provided case examples of the type of activity that they cover.  They 
will begin publishing monthly statistics in local papers, the town newsletter and online. 

� Business 
o The Selectmen deferred discussing the letter received from the NH Department of Revenue 
Administration regarding the equalization ratio until their next meeting. 

 
 

 
  
 
 

The meeting adjourned at 6:39 pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
Jennifer Dostie, Administrative Assistant 
 
 
*Public Hearing on the proposed building permit ordinance held immediately following Selectmen’s Meeting. 
*Public Hearing on the 2017  Annual Budget held at 6:45 pm. 


